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WATER MAIN EXTENSION POLICY 

The District shall determine the total cost of the proposed water main 
extension (exclusive of the meter connections) and the total length of the 
extension. The District shall pay that portion of the cost of the water 
main extension equal to 50 feet for each applicant for service. That part 
of the cost not covered by the District's portion shall be contributed 
one-half equally by those applicants desiring service on the main extension 
and the other one-half by the District. Each applicant will also be 
required to pay the District's approved "Tap-on-fee" for a meter connection 
to the main extension. 

For a period of five years after the original construction of the main 
extension each additional customer directly connected to each particular 
extension will be required to contribute to the cost of that water main 
extension based on a recomputation of both the District's portion of the 

•
otal cost and each customer's contribution as set out above. The District 
ust refund to those customers that have previously contributed to the cost 

of each main extension itself that amount necessary to reduce their 
contribution to the currently calculated amount for each customer connected 
to that extension. All customers directly connected to each main extension 
for a five-year period after it is placed in service are to contribute 
equally to cost of construction of the water main extension itself. In 
addition each customer must pay the approved "Tap-on-fee" applicable at the 
time of their application for the meter connection. The "Tap-on-fee" is 
not part of the refundable cost of the extension and may be changed during 
the refund period. After the five-year refund period expires, any 
additional customer applying for service on each main extension must be 
connected for the amount of the approved ''Tap-on-fee" only. Also, after 
the five-year refund period expires, the District will be required to make 
refunds for an additional five-year period in accordance with 807 KAR 5:066 
Section 12(b). 
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